
 

 

 

Superior Court of California, County of El Dorado 

PUBLIC NOTICE RE:  
OFFICE OF THE FAMILY LAW FACILITATOR /  

SELF HELP CENTER (PLACERVILLE) 
 

The Superior Court of El Dorado County (Court) continues to closely monitor the 

Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) situation.  Any modifications to Court operations will 

take into consideration our obligation to serve the public and protect individuals’ rights 

while considering the safety of the public, justice system partners and employees.  

The Court urges you to consider the health and safety of yourself and others by 

limiting non-essential persons who accompany you to a Court facility.  For updates 

and information regarding modifications visit the Court’s website at 

http://www.eldoradocourt.org/. 

 

Effective Tuesday, March 17, 2020, the Office of the Family Law Facilitator / Self-

Help Center located at the Main Street Courthouse at 495 Main Street, Placerville, CA 

95667 will be closed to in-person assistance.  All clinics and workshops are cancelled.  

Self-Help staff will be available to assist members of the public via email and 

telephone only.  For information on how to contact the Placerville office by phone or 

email visit http://www.eldoradocourt.org/selfhelp/workshops-clinics.html. 

 

The Judicial Council of California also provides a wealth of online self-help information 

and resources via The California Courts Self-Help Center.  To access this online 

center visit https://www.courts.ca.gov/selfhelp.htm or go to 

https://www.courts.ca.gov/policyadmin-jc.htm and click the Self-Help tab. 

 

NOTE: The above modifications will remain in place until further notice. 
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